


I am opposed to the energy to waste recycling facility to be built in Eastern Creek as the 
incinerator will produce a massive amount of pollution as well as to increase the number of 
vehicles and trucks on our local roads, transporting waste to and from the facility. The route to 
Eastern Creek is already blocked by trucks causing myself and others to be late for work. The 
area is already congested and overpopulated. Please consider a rural area away from civilisation 
as there is an already high level of a putrid smell that originates from the already established 
dump site in Eastern Creek. 

Why double up with this outrageous plan. Move it far away from our suburbs or it could cause a 
new hybrid health plague. Cause and effect could create a series of health related lawsuit 
actions.. 

Please consider the environment. 


